
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attend the Classes Compulsorily 

Dear children  

Your On-line classes will continue till 15th May. It is important that you make good use of these On-line 

classes. These are all syllabus completion classes. Live classes are also being conducted. You can share your 

doubts with your teachers during live classes. Don't miss these wonderful learning opportunities during these 

tough times. 

As per the CBSE guidelines online sessions are included in total working days. Every day's attendance is being 

counted. Those who miss these classes are being marked absent. If their annual attendance is less than 75%, 

as per CBSE guidelines they can't be permitted to attend the classes. 

You need to note. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Regards 

 Rajiv Arora 

 Principal 


